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Dear King Edwin Primary School Families, 
 
MINI-MARTAHON SUCCESS 
Thank you to everyone that has sent in their sponsor money so far.  Our children did a great job and we hope to 
receive our TCS London Marathon Trophy very soon.   Please send any outstanding sponsorship money in to the 
school office before this Friday if possible.  We would like a final count up ready to give to children after half term. 
Our children will be deciding how they want the money to be spent and they are very much looking forward to it.    
 
Thanks again for the wonderful support received so far.  We are very appreciative of our generous KingEdwinner 
community.  The support enables our children to have the very best resources.  Already we have sneakily purchased 
a set of metal detectors so that our children can search for treasure across KEPS!  We also have our eyes on a few 
other sports resources too! 
 
 School Uniform  
Please see this as a polite request for a little help… we really need parents to support us with 
ensuring all children wear the appropriate school uniform.  During the summer months we 
would like to ensure children wear correct school shoes.  Children can also wear black or grey 
school shorts, summer school dresses, skirts, polo tops etc.  
 
Cycle shorts are only permitted as part of PE kit.  They can be worn under a skirt or dress but 
not soley as part of normal attire.    
 
We don’t expect children to have the school logo on their uniform… this is a choice that 
parents can take if they wish.  We also have a ‘swap shop’ recycled uniform zone at school so if 
any parent needs a little help, please make use of this by taking what you need from the 
recycling area near our year 6 classroom.   
 
At the end of the term , we hope to have our annual uniform recycling event again with any surplus donations sent 
to charity.  Don’t forget that we also have a clothing bank too that sees old KingEdwinner garments recycled and 
profits given to school to be spent on our King Edwinner children.  
 
Holiday Requests 
Please remember that we do not generally grant holiday requests unless there are extenuating circumstances (this is 
quite rare).  Schools must administer DfE Guidelines and LA’s are responsible for actioning fines in the event of 
holiday absence.  We will always do our best to support parents but in many cases, fines are beyond our control.  
 
Attendance this year has been quite positive so far.  Please continue to support your child by maintaining excellent 
attendance. The more we have them in school the more we can support them to receive the very best education.  
 
Kind regards, 
Andy Callaghan-Wetton  - Headteacher 
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